
6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   
 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 
stjosephlb.org  

 St. Joseph Parish  

https://stjosephlb.org


Letter From Our Pastor 
 
Dear Parish Family: 
 
Welcome to the 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time and the first full week of the Season of 
Autumn! In this weekend’s Gospel, we meet an unnamed rich man and a poor man 
named Lazarus, who dreams about eating the scraps of food from the rich man’s table. 
Every parable of Jesus is really a story about us and we are invited to discover a part of us 
in both characters. Today’s readings are meant to provoke us to sharpen our senses and 
sensitivity. What do we choose to focus on and what do we intentionally block out? When 
we see need, do we evaluate the one in need or do we evaluate our own response? May 
this weekend’s readings, heighten our awareness to take care of those in need! 
 
In 1989, I was Knighted as a member of the Knights and Dames of the Holy Sepulchre of 
Jerusalem. The Order’s mandate originates from the time of the Crusades over 1000 
years ago, who under a Pontifical decree were ordered to protect the Christian pilgrims, 
traveling to the Sacred Sites in the Holy Land. We are a Pontifical Order consisting of 
30,000 members working in 60 countries around the world. We support the Catholic 
Church and Christian communities in the Holy Land through prayers, financial aid for 
religious and charitable institutions, and efforts to preserve the Christian presence in the 
region. Every year our Western Lieutenancy of the United States meets to discuss our 
financial support to the Latin Patriarch for distribution to parishes, churches, seminaries, 
clinics and humanitarian aid for food and medical supplies in the Holy Land, which 
includes the territories of Israel, Jordan, and the Palestinian territories. Each year we 
rotate the meeting hosted by one of the 10 dioceses in our west coast Lieutenancy. This 
year, the Diocese of Honolulu is hosting, and our meeting will be held in Kona, Hawaii.  
The situation in the Holy Land is dire since tourism, the major source of economic 
sustenance has been nonexistent since that fateful day on October 7. Many Christians 
have fled the Holy Land seeking a better way of life for their families in the midst of war 
and economic deprivation. The Christian presence is now less than 2%. Last year, our 
Western Lieutenancy with over 1,200 members contributed over $1 million to the Latin 
Patriarch in support of the Church’s good works in the Holy Land. Please pray for all of us 
during next weekend’s meeting and pray especially for the Peace of Jerusalem. 
 

I’m praying for you and your families, 
 
Msgr. Kevin  
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"If you want to go fast, go alone. If you want 
to go far, go together." African Proverb 

 
This Weekend- Feed-a-Baby Food 
Drive:  Collecting non-perishable baby food 
and products for Catholic Charities, Elizabeth 
Ann Seton Residence, and New Life 
Beginnings of Long Beach.   
 
Nov. 22 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 
Distribution:  DRIVERS NEEDED. As a parish 
community, we will support 70 families for 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter! Can you 
help us deliver? So meaningful to 
kids!  Please contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-
7367 or jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.    
 
Family Adoptions:  Would you like to adopt a 
family to support Thanksgiving, Christmas, 
and Easter?  Questions?  Call Donna Luciene 
at (562) 421-4993 or e-mail Rose Bauss 
rhbauss@gmail.com   
 
Oct. 25-26- Blanket Drive: Collecting new 
blankets for our Thanksgiving Food and 
Blanket Distribution to over 100 families.   
For many opportunities to serve, please call 
Tim Clark, (562) 431-4385  
 

Please be attentive to Skip-a-Meal 
donations during the holiday season! 

Come and spend an hour with our Lord Jesus 
Christ in the Blessed Sacrament.  
Experience what Catholic author  

Matthew Kelly calls  
“The Classroom of Silence,”  

and respond to Jesus’ call: “Could you not 
watch with me one hour?” (Matthew 26:40).  

Deacon Joe & Dianne Lumsdaine 
will lead Eucharistic  

Adoration this Friday October, 3rd 
at 8:00 am. 

Forms of cyber bullying  
 

With the widespread use of mobile devices, 
more and more children are susceptible to 
cyber bullying, which has far-reaching 
consequences. Cyber bullying can take many 
forms, including cruel messages via text or 
social media, the distribution of 
photoshopped pictures designed to mock an 
individual, forwarding “private” photos or 
videos, and pretending to be someone else on 
a social media site. Victims of cyber bullying 
often suffer from depression, isolation, and 
can even become suicidal. For more 
information, read the VIRTUS® article “Cyber-
Bullying: Protecting Young People from 
Technology Dangers” at lacatholics.org/did-
you-know. 

Did You Know? 
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Our next get together will be at the  
El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, October 13th at 9:30 am.   
Please join us for a nice time catching up with 

old friends and meeting new friends.  When you 
arrive, tell the server that you are with St. Joseph 

and he/she will direct you to the area we are 
gathering in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/

her own breakfast.  We look forward to seeing 
you there.  For future reference, we meet there 

on the 2nd Monday of every month, at the same 
time. Looking forward to seeing you! 

 

Senior Group 

Our next Book Club  
meeting is  

Wednesday, November 19th  
at 7pm on Zoom  

  
Life After Doom: Wisdom and 

Courage for a World Falling 
Apart by Brian D. McLaren 

 
"Blending insights from philosophers, 
poets, scientists, and theologians, Life After 
Doom explores the complexity of hope, the 
necessity of grief, and the need for new ways of 
thinking, becoming, and belonging in turbulent 
times." Life After Doom: Wisdom and Courage for 
a World Falling Apart: McLaren, Brian D.: 
9781250893277: Amazon.com: Books 
 

All are welcome. For more info, email 
agoodlife@msn.com   

Book Club 

Meditation 

St. Joseph's Meditation Group currently 
meets every Tuesday evening at 7:00PM via 
Zoom.  Our weekly session is based on the 

teachings of Fr. John Main, OSB. Meditation is 
an age-old Christian practice and open to 
everyone.  No experience is required and 

beginners are welcome.  For more 
information, contact Frank McKown at  

(310) 633-1744 or frmckown@gmail.com    
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Saturday Vigil 
5:00 p.m.  

 
Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 
Outdoors 
8:30 a.m.  

 
Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 
 

12:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass (M-W)  
8:00 a.m.  

 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 
stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                                    sfcuda@yahoo.com 
Deacon Tom Halliwell                                           dcntom@stjosephlb.org  
Sr. Eva  (Director of Adult Faith Formation)       sreva@stjosephlb.org 
Office Manager           Brenda Pineda                    (562) 594-4657 
Office Assistant                    Joyce Castaneda              (562) 594-4657 
Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla                    (562) 594-4657 
Finance Council           George Zuluaga                Zuluaga@aol.com 
Safeguard The Children           Parish Office                (562) 594-4657 
Parish Bulletin Editor         Brenda Pineda        bulletin@stjosephlb.org 
Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               mike@stjosephlb.org 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 
 (562) 596-6115                        sjknights.net               Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:              Madison Alba                   
Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
Administrative Assistant:             Michelle Johnson       (562)596-6115 
High School Ministry & Confirmation:    Liz Moreno   (562) 596-6115 
OCIA:        Sr. Eva                   sreva@stjosephlb.org         (562) 596-6115 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 
Baptism Preparation         Brenda Pineda                       (562) 594-4657 
Director of Music                 Vivian Doughty                      (562) 594-4657 
Eucharistic Ministry           Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  
Lectors            Steve Koppenheffer           lectorsstjosephlb@gmail.com 
Esther Ministry             Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 
Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 
Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                     (562) 431-4385 
Senior Group        Marilyn North             (562) 519-0154  
Knights Of Columbus               Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 
Natural Family Planning          Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 
Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

 Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 
 Homebound Ministry            Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 
 Bereavement Ministry             May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 
 Cursillo          Tom & Marie Newton       tjn8343@gmail.com 
 Parish Fair                           Pete Wroblicky              sjspringfair@gmail.com 
 Environment                            Jessica Gil                       bpax.g4@gmail.com 
 Altar Servers     Monica Wissuchek   stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 
Welcome CRHP         Diane Ohde                     stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 
 Book Club                     Mary Anne Silvestri                agoodlife@msn.com 
Meditation                    Frank McKown                      frmckown@gmail.com 

Parish Directory 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Adoration 
First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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